
1	 �Final Jog-A-Thon prizes can be 
picked up after school at the outdoor 
stage on Wednesday, October 23.

2	 �Unfortunately, Fall Festival has been 
cancelled due to lack of volunteers. 
Want to join the committee for Fall 
2020 and bring it back? Please email 
CobblestonePresident@gmail.com.

3	 �Make plans to attend the next PTC 
meeting at 6:30pm on Thursday, 	
November 14 to cast your vote on how 	
Jog-A-Thon earnings are allocated for 
your school. We are excited about all 
of the new opportunities!
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